
13 July 2025 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE 15TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

  

Good morning and welcome to our guests and visitors. If you miss any of the 
following, these announcements will be posted in our WhatsApp and Facebook 
groups and on the English community website. 

We have these announcements:  

1. Wednesday is the feast day of Our Lady of Carmel, celebrated in the church 
of the same name. Mass will be at 8:30 p.m., followed by a procession 
through the streets of the city. Meanwhile, until Wednesday, the novena 
continues at 9:00 p.m. in the Church of Carmel. 
 

2. This Sunday is the collection for the St. Vincent de Paul Society. 
 
 

3. Next Sunday, the 20th, we begin Santiago Week with the following 
programme: 
• 20th, Sunday - after the 11:30 a.m. mass there will be the opening of an 

exhibition on Santiago in the Chapel of Our Lady of Consolation. 
 

• 21st, Monday – 10:00 p.m. - Church of Santo António, there will be “Fado 
with history” . 

 
• 22nd, Tuesday  

o 8:30 a.m. – Eucharist in Santiago. 
o 9:00 p.m. – Conference on devotion to Santiago in Portugal at the 

Church of Santiago. 
 

• 23rd, Wednesday 
o 8:30 a.m. – Eucharist in Santiago. 
o 10:00 a.m. – guided tour of the Church of Santiago 
o 9.30 p.m. – Taizé prayer in the Garden of Church of São Francisco. 

 
• 24th, Thursday  

o 8:30 a.m. – Eucharist in Santiago. 
o 9:00 p.m.  – Cultural tour of some of Tavira's religious monuments, 

with a brief explanation of their history. 
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• 25th, Friday (St James' Day) 
o 6:00 p.m. – Eucharist in Santiago, followed by a procession through 

the town centre. 
o 10:00 p.m. – Concert in Largo da República. 

 
• 26th, Saturday, Day of Saint Joachim and Saint Anne, Grandparents' Day 

o 10:30 a.m. – Eucharist for ‘grandparents’ at the Carmo Church, with 
some recreational activities and interaction with grandchildren 
(children and teenagers from catechism classes). 
 

• 27th, Sunday  – Closing of Santiago Week 
o 7:00 p.m. Eucharist at the Church of Carmo, followed by a shared 

dinner in the Parque das Águas.  For the dinner, please register in 
advance (with the Parish office) so that we can make the necessary 
arrangements. 


